
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 9th October 2017 
 
 

AN INVITATION TO LUNCH... 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of children in 1/2RB 
 
Over the next few weeks we will be giving our parents and carers the opportunity to 
come and share lunch with their children. School dinners have made many headlines in 
recent years and North Tyneside Catering team has worked hard to meet all new   
requirements yet maintain choice. In order for you to see the new menus in action, 
we would like to invite you to sample them for yourself.  
 
1/2RB parents/carers are invited to join us in school for dinner on TUESDAY 17th 
OCTOBER at 12:00 pm. You will be able to accompany your child for lunch,  the 
cost of the adult meal is £3.50 which should be sent into school along with the slip 
below by MONDAY 16th October. We do hope you will take the opportunity to come 
along and join us and find out more about food in school.  
 
Please reply as soon as possible as we need to make orders for increased numbers 
very quickly.  If you have children in other year groups, they will also be able to join 
you on that day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs C L Withers 
Headteacher 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
1/2RB CLASS PARENT LUNCHES REPLY SLIP 

 
I/We would like to come for lunch on TUESDAY 17th OCTOBER at 12:00 pm 
 
 
I INCLUDE THE AMOUNT OF £3.50  PER ADULT MEAL  
 
 
NAME OF CHILD……………………………………………………………………………………………..CLASS 1/2RB 
 
NAME OF CHILDREN IN OTHER YEAR GROUPS AND THEIR CLASSES: 
  
  ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
  ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
  
 
SIGNED………………………………………………………………………………………………………………...Parent/Carer 


